
JUNIOR  AVIATOR FRIDAY FOLDER! June 21st, 2019 

Hasbrouck Heights  

Junior Aviator Parents & Guardians, 

Junior Aviator Parents/ Guardians, 

 

I just wanted to say THANK YOU for all of your support throughout the school 

year.  Thank you for sharing your wonderful children with us each and every day here 

at HHMS.  I feel truly honored and privileged to serve as the Principal of our school! 

 

I wish you a wonderful summer with your family and friends and I look forward to 

seeing you next year! 

 

I will be in touch with updates and schedules will be ready in August.   

-Joseph Mastropietro 

Don’t forget to follow us on Twitter @HHJrAviators 

IMPORTANT DATES: 

6/21 - 8th Grade Graduation (Tonight) 

6/24 to 6/28 - Junior Police Academy 

6/28 - Town Fireworks 
 

 
Pictures are from Bike Safety Assembly, 
Memory Book Signing, Dare Swim Party, 
Junior Aviator Night, and teachers 
honored at the BOE Meeting 
 


